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HYMNS OF THE DAY 



Ο ΑΠΟΣΤΟΛΟΣ 



THE EPISTLE 



ΤΟ ΕΥΑΓΓΕΛΙΟΝ 



THE GOSPEL 



CHURCH CALENDAR 

In order to keep our parish vibrant for future generations, we ask 

that you kindly consider supporting His Church with a portion of 

the abundant blessing you have received. If possible, based on 

our 2024 budget of $1,600,000, that works out to $2,700/steward 

STEWARDSHIP CORNER 



To RSVP for this GOYA & Sunday School event for your child(ren):   
   Parents, please email 

 

        JrGOYA@gocslc.org  (if your child is in the Junior GOYA age group)      
 SrGOYA@gocslc.org (if your child is in the Senior GOYA age group),  

-and-  
cc SundaySchool@gocslc.org so that we know that your child(ren) are 

attending. 

mailto:JrGOYA@gocslc.org
mailto:SrGOYA@gocslc.org
mailto:SundaySchool@gocslc.org




 

New opportunities to participate in the St. John 
Chrysostom Oratorical and Fine Arts Celebration! 

 

This year we have added a new way to participate in the traditional St. 
John Chrysostom festival by adding a Visual Arts exhibition. Now our 
youth from 4th grade through 12th can expand on the Archdiocese 
chosen topics used for the Oratorical competition and share their ideas 
through essay writing, poetry, iconography, vocal solo, vocal chant, and 
more.   
 

To ensure we are able to accommodate those who plan to attend 
please register in advance by February 23rd, 2024. 
 

Register here: https://forms.office.com/r/4ps0Es2EpB 
 

For more information about the St. John Chrysostom and Visual Arts 
Celebration see your Sunday School Teacher. 





PHILOPTOCOS CORNER 





Welcome 

Jr. GOYA & 

Families!  



The Young at Heart will be going to Wendover  
on Saturday, February 24  

 

Bus leaves Prophet Elias 8:30 am & Memorial Hall 9:00 am.  

Cost $25.00 per person, you will get $20.00 back from Casino. 

 RSVP required, please call  

Bill Rekouniotis at 801 673-0424 or Bill Chaus at 801 573-3348. 

Cancellations are not allowed and Must pay in advance!   

Thank you 



https://www.eventcreate.com/e/daughters-of-minos-membersh


Hellenic Cultural Association  

Membership Luncheon 
Everyone is invited! 

 

Sunday, February 25, 2024 

12:30 p.m. 

Holy Trinity Memorial Hall 
 

Cost: Free to Members 

$35 to become a member and be part of the HCA! 

$15 for ages 12 and under 
 

Join us to honor Kosta and Victoria Louras  

for their Dedication and help throughout the years  

to further the purpose and goals of the HCA. 
 

We have much to share about our accomplishments and outreach

 

 

The Young at Heart will be having their luncheon on  

Thursday, March 14th at noon in the Hellenic Memorial Hall.  

We hope to see you there for some BINGO,  

food, drinks, dessert, and fellowship! 
 

Καλη Σαρακοστή to everyone. 





IV Next: June 6 - June 17  
 Young adults who have completed one year of college or vocational 
 school until 25 years of age. 
 

2024 Summer Camp Experience 
 

 Session One: June 25 - July 14 
 Students who are currently in grades 9 - 12 
 

 Session Two: July 23 - August 11 
 Students who are currently in grades 9 - 12 
 
 For more information or to read about our programs, visit 
 www.ionianvillage.org,  
 or the Frequently Asked Questions page at www.ionianvillage.org/faq. 

https://www.ionianvillage.org/iv-next
https://www.ionianvillage.org/summer-camp
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00111ezzK-tgvIJyxKB8gfsyJ3lIPDyfH37Q_q-7ivG9hKlaxZlnsuqKAj3GtcdOvmvNAGWJ4b-SiPoVfFs5Pg34njB_3sZ14-sV1DjyKoqK21MNC3wbRh87CCk55W9xe0lrqTuMv_9ChVP_tnBNttpZg==&c=HAhsG78ces2iybcow12z8s9N92_GT0sX3VbfrJyObx4ZnHrVJYlcEA==&ch=sYvw5jaXYXcQ
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00111ezzK-tgvIJyxKB8gfsyJ3lIPDyfH37Q_q-7ivG9hKlaxZlnsuqKAj3GtcdOvmvbMmV2CA4vaPpIHpZRXjLuEIdMQIfUTEOmEMoGB1nRrPcawmd03zYinbQ6xKsau2nbkege4CaH5Kk9CdOEyv1jK13rexfGLhL&c=HAhsG78ces2iybcow12z8s9N92_GT0sX3VbfrJyObx4ZnHrVJYlcEA==&ch=sYvw


https://secure.ocmc.org/site/Donation2;jsessionid=00000000.app20023b?idb=205314381&df_id=4202&4202.donation=form1&mfc_pref=T&NONCE_TOKEN=9B468DED4BD3261F6C64FE127F4AB37D&4202_donation=form1






 

   CHOIR CHOIR CHOIR 
 

 

Holy Trinity and Prophet Elias Choirs  

are accepting new members. 

New and former choir members dust off the vocal cords 

and please join us in celebrating and being a part of the 

Divine Liturgy on Sundays.  
 

For more information, please contact  

Tom Harris 801-557-2692 or George Miller 801-244-8587  
 

 Thank You, 

  Prophet Elias and Holy Trinity Choirs 

 
 

The Hellenic Dance School is seeking to fill a position on the Board 
 
 
 
 
 

Costume Librarian/Coordinator 
 
 

 

The Costume Librarian together with the instructors shall distribute 
all the costumes to the dancers of our school. Only the Costume 
Librarian shall have the authority to loan/rent Dance School 
Costumes owned by The Hellenic Dance School to members and/
or other parishes upon The Board's approval. The Costume 
Librarian shall be given a key to the costume library. The Costume 
Librarian shall also maintain the costume library in an organized 
and secure manner. The Costume Librarian will conduct an 
annual inventory and give a report to the Board as needed. The 
costume Librarian will lead the board and members in all aspects 
related to costumes.  
 
If you have an interest in serving on The Hellenic Dance School 
Board for the 2024 fiscal year (beginning immediately through 
October 2024), please, email your interest and/or questions to 
dance@gocslc.org 

mailto:dance@gocslc.org


ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~   ~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Watch for more information on the upcoming events below 
 

 

St. Sophia School’s Greek Independence Day Program -  
  Friday, March 22 at PE 
 
Greek Independence Day Celebration Dinner-  
 Sunday, March 24 at HT   
 

Spring Parish Assembly -  
 Sunday, April 14 at PE -  
 12:00pm Lunch & 12:30pm Assembly begins 

Protect Yourself from Imposter SCAMS! 
 

BEWARE! Con artists are pretending to be IRS agents, computer repair staff, 
online dating friends in trouble and phony Grandchildren in jail with one goal 
in mind - to STEAL your money!  
 

 5 ways to Stop and Imposter Scam 
      Don’t wire money   
      Don’t purchase Gift Cards at their request 
      Don’t pay for a prize 
      Don’t give the caller your financial or other personal information 
      Don’t trust a Name or Number  
 

Find out how to protect yourself, your Family and your pocketbook at 

www.dcp.utah.gov 

https://dcp.utah.gov/

